Frilling, Tara

From: Judith <judygvaz@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 7:42 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

The citizens of CT have been taxed enough. People are leaving the state because they can no longer afford to live here.
Many senior citizens live here because their children live here and they need to be near their children as they grow
older.

Stop the spending and live within a budget. How dare the governor and politicians force these hardships on the citizens
while they continue to spend with abandon. It is WRONG.

Judith <judygvaz@yahoo.com>
Weiss
Portland




